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REFURBISHMENT  UPDATE  THURSDAY 12
th

 DECEMBER 2019 

 

 

Dear Patient,  

 

I am writing to update you on the situation with regard to plans for refurbishment of 

the surgery building. 

 

As you know we planned to move in to the Croft Inn in November, but due to issues 

with getting BT to install our computer link this date has been delayed. 

 

NHS Grampian have advised me today that the move will NOT take place before 

Christmas and they are still waiting for BT to confirm the date for the installation. 

We have been told there are issues with the ducting that carries the cabling and this 

is causing the delay. 

 

NHS Grampian are hopeful that we will have some progress in order to move in 

early January, so I will advise you as soon as we have further information.   

 

Thank you again for your patience with all the uncertainty of a moving date,  

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Kathy Cockman 

Executive Manager 

 


